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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday, 9th February - Last Day of Term 3 
 
Monday, 19th February - INSET Day - School Closed 
 
Tuesday, 20th February - First Day of Term 4 
 
Thursday, 22nd February - Year 3 Virtual Volcanoes and Earthquakes Workshop  
 
Friday, 23rd February - Fledglings Class Worship 
Parents, carers, family and friends of children in Fledglings are warmly invited to join us for their class 
worship. 

 

Friday, 23rd February - Cross Country Event at the Duke of York's  

PTFA News 

Monday, 26th February - PTFA AGM at 5pm in the School Hall 
Parents, carers, family and friends are warmly invited to our AGM on Monday, 26th February. We are a 

small and friendly group of parents who would welcome you to our AGM, to share with you all our 

achievements this past year and exciting plans for the year ahead.  

We hope to see you there! 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

 
Support for Families of Children with SEND 
Miss Gillmore, our SENCo, has been working on creating at Padlet for parents 
of children who have SEND. A Padlet is an online post-it wall where you can 
find recourses, information, tools, comments and links, all in one place, which 
is easily accessible to all. Miss Gillmore has created a special Eastry School 
SEND Padlet page which is available via our website, by using the QR code 
provided or through the following link; 
https://padlet.com/staceygillmore26/eastry-primary-school-send-padlet-

https://padlet.com/staceygillmore26/eastry-primary-school-send-padlet-9klb9exxrrld48j6


INTERNET/ONLINE SAFETY SECTION 

Disney + 
Some parents and carers may have Disney + at home and, while this is promoted suitable for the whole 
family, there will be content that isn’t appropriate for all children. 
This week we have attached a leaflet giving further information about this streaming service together 
with information about how to make this more secure for the family including tips such as preventing 
‘auto-play’. We hope you find this helpful! 
 

Kind regards 

Mr Neil Garvey 

Interim Headteacher 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

 
Clubs for Term 4 
Details of clubs running in term 4 were sent home with the children yesterday. Clubs run from the first 
week back after half term. Please return all consent slips as soon as possible so we can let parent’s know 
if they have been successful in gaining a place at their chosen club. Further copies and information 
about clubs in term 4 can be found on our clubs page under the ‘Parents’ tab on the school website. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  19.2.24 

MONDAY   

Cheerleading & Dance (3.30-4.15pm) NO 

Creative Station (3.30-4.30pm) NO 

TUESDAY   

Ballet (3.30-4.10pm) Yes 

WEDNESDAY   

Singing Club (8.00 to 8.35am) YES 

Multi-Sports Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) YES 

THURSDAY   

Football Club (3.30-4.30pm) YES 

FRIDAY   

  

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

 
Polite Request 
Please can we kindly remind you that if you are 
sending your child in to school with money it is 
placed in an envelope clearly marked with their 
name and what it is for. As you can imagine we are 
currently taking money for school dinners, sports 
day, school trips and Early Morning Club and it is 
very difficult to ensure this is applied correctly 
without a clear indication of who it is from and 
what it is for. Thank you for you co-operation. 

 

Cheerleading & Dance 
Please note Cheerleading and Dance club 

will be run by Mrs Wood in Term 4. 




